
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

To PPC business partners worldwide 

Business continuation in times of Corona 

2020-03-27 

 

Dear business partner, 

The Coronavirus is spreading throughout the world. We all follow the news in the media. It is a 

situation changing day by day. I’d like to keep you informed of what happens within PPC and 

how PPC acts in this extraordinary situation. Allow me to summarize our approach:  

“The health of employees and partners is our top priority. All efforts are made for us all 

to stay healthy so we can keep our plants open, serve customers and make sure the 

electrical infrastructure remains operational across the global markets PPC serves”  

 

Over the past month, we have constantly adapted to the situation and rolled out preventive 

measures across our entire organization from our factories to our offices, in order to guarantee 

the health and safety of all our employees, suppliers and customers’ representatives who visit 

our premises. We stay in close contact with and follow the guidance of national and local 

authorities. 

All our plants remain open and we are working overtime to ensure timely delivery of critical 

projects. Also know that we have a broad range of finished products in stock and can ship with 

short notice!  

The supply of raw material needed for our production is secured for now but in case the crisis is 

prolonged, like many other companies, PPC will eventually be impacted. We are therefore in 

touch with all customers to anticipate the best possible solution should a disruption of production 

materialize.  

Should you need more detailed information, do not hesitate to reach out to your usual PPC 

contact or info@ppcinsulators.com.  

Finally, we would like to express our support and solidarity to all the people affected, from the 

teams at the forefront of the fight against the Covid-19 to the communities whose daily lives are 

disrupted by the virus.  

 

We are in this together and we will get through it together. We will keep you regularly informed. 

Until then please stay safe. 

 

 

Erik Göthlin 

CEO, PPC Insulators Group 
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